
From: Gwendolyn Jeun  

Date: April 7, 2021 at 9:11:51 PM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Extend the Trail 

Dear Mayor McNamara and Tecumseh Town Council, 

Repair to the trail on Riverside Drive is long overdue.  The foot traffic is already there.  
Pedestrians need safer walking surfaces.  There must be a way to make this route safer 
for all, including the residents in this area.  Please consider extending the trail section of 
Riverside Drive, in Tecumseh. 

 

Regards, 

Gwen Jeun 
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